
Thursday 1st April 2021 

Highlights from the Deputy Head’s desk… 

Well, we finally made it to the end of the Spring term and the sun has certain-

ly been shining for us this week. Everything feels so much more positive 

when the sun shines! The children have had a busy week consolidating their 

learning for the term but a particular highlight this week for me has been see-

ing all the children taking part in their Relax Kids lessons with Miss Honey. 

From Reception to Year 6, the children have been learning about the different 

parts of the brain this week and are definitely benefiting from learning a 

range of strategies and techniques to help them regulate their emotions. It’s 

so lovely to hear the children starting to talk really knowledgeably about their 

brain animals and apply their learning to real life situations. Mindfulness has 

become a vital part of our curriculum for both children and adults alike. Why 

don’t you find some time over the Easter holidays to stop and reflect. You 

could start with a simple kindness meditation—offering good wishes and 

compassion to others. I hope you all have a very lovely Easter and we all look 

forward to seeing you all again at the start of the summer term. 

This week,  the whole school joined together on Teams for their 

end of term Easter assembly. Each class teacher chose a Well-

being Warrior and every class shared their hopes and wishes 

for the term ahead. 

 

 

 

Easter activities from ILEAP 

The ILEAP Charity is for 

people with Additional 

Needs and operates in 

South Warwickshire,     

although anyone is       

welcome to join no matter 

where they live. 

 

ILEAP Charity would love for you to join them via 

Zoom for some super egg-citing Easter activities 

throughout the Easter holiday! 

https://ileap.co.uk/activites/holiday-activities/

easter-holidays  

REMEMBER: 

EASTER HOLIDAYS - Friday 2nd 

April to Sunday 18th April, 

school reopens Monday 19th 

April. 

INSET Day - Friday 30th April - 

school closed to pupils. 

Please do not send your child to 

school if they are ill.  If they 

have COVID-19 symptoms 

please advise the school office 

and book them in for a test. 

The school calendar is also       

available on the school website. 

Share the Love 

Congratulations to our Share the Love win-

ner: 

Isaac Barber, in Reception 

With a guess of 120!                                           

There were 121 Love Hearts in the jar! 

 

Remember: 

If you want to take part in the Spring Stroll, email FOSPS 

for your clue sheet! 

If you want to take part in our Dream Draw, please message Den-

ise on 07711 768087. 

£1 per entry, or £4 for all draws until the end of this school year! 


